
Hello Mayor and Council, 
 
I am writing in regards to the opening of the Rainbow daycare. My family is in desperate need of this 
opening. I have not been able to return to work at the Whistler Womens centre, I took extended 
maternity, which finished in June. I could still not go back then, as I have been waiting on the daycare to 
open, which was projected for September.  I do now have to go back to work in September. My husband 
owns a business in town and we will be struggling to manage until the daycare opens. I have not been 
able to find a trusted babysitter who could fill in for us permanently. It will be a lot of juggling. I know 
you can imagine the financial and mental stress this will cause our family. 
 
Is there a way for their permit to be expedited, as it it such a high priority for our Whistler families? 
 
We received and email from the Owner last night saying that the projected date is sometime in October.  
I can not see how this will even happen with staff shortages in Construction as well. 
 
Is there a way to make anything come together faster? Our Whistler families are begging to get back to 
work! 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Allison Hunter 
1200 Alta Lake road 
Unit 50 
Whistler, BC 
V8E 1B7 
 


